
 

 

The 2018 Wellness Credit is a premium reduction of up to $750 annually on qualifying Chevron-sponsored 
medical plan coverage premiums from January 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018.  

you don’t need to report completion 
If you completed 1,000 points by October 27, 2017, you don’t need to do anything to report completion for the 
Wellness Credit. However, you are encouraged to save the confirmation number on your WebMD Rewards 
Lobby completion screen for future reference.  

In November, the HR Service Center will conduct a verification process with WebMD to determine if the 
Wellness Credit applies to you. If it's verified that you qualified for the medical premium reduction, you'll receive 
an updated confirmation of elections that reflects the monthly amount your medical premium will be reduced. 
The Benefits Connection website will also be updated at that time.  

 

what to expect on the benefits connection website 
During open enrollment, the Benefits Connection website will display monthly medical plan rates that 
assume you have not completed the activities required to obtain the premium reduction, even if 
you’ve already earned the required points. This means the row for Wellness Credit will display as 
Waive coverage — not eligible during open enrollment and until the November verification process 
with WebMD is complete.  

 
 

your health 

where’s my wellness credit? 

http://hr2.chevron.com/wellness/participate/wellnesscredits.asp
http://hr2.chevron.com/usbenefits/cardio/popups/webmdsso-popup.asp
http://hr2.chevron.com/usbenefits/cardio/popups/webmdsso-popup.asp

